
SPRING PICTURE DAY IS COMING TO 
STATE STREET! 

THURSDAY, MARCH 25 – GRAY STUDENTS 

MONDAY, MARCH 29 – GARNET STUDENTS 

Remote Students are also able to come to State Street for their 
pictures on either March 25 or March 29 between 12:00-2:00 pm. 

Temperatures will be taken upon arrival at the school. 

Picture forms will be sent home with hybrid students. 

Picture forms may be picked up at the office for remote students. 

You may order before Picture Day on mylifetouch.com with your 
Picture Day ID: EVT42SVX4. 

There will not be a Picture Make Up Day 

 

 


